
 
 
January 24, 2025 
 
TO: All Students 
FR: Karen Moranski, Provost and Vice President of Academic Affairs 
RE: Impact to Majors, Minors, and Graduate Students 
 
Dear Seawolves, 
 
On Wednesday Interim President Cutrer emailed the campus community the campus 
budget deficit plan. The cuts are disruptive and painful to our entire Seawolf Community. 
We want to be sure you have what you need to continue your studies here at Sonoma 
State.  
 
Most programs will continue to be offered. 
Most of our Seawolves are enrolled in programs that will continue to be offered here at 
Sonoma State. You can find a complete list of these programs on this Continuing and 
Closing Programs list.  
 
Most impacted students will be able to finish in their current majors. 
Students in undergraduate majors, undergraduate minors, and graduate programs 
planned for closure will have two years to complete their programs. That is, they will 
have through the Spring 2027 semester. These students will need to be within 60 units 
of graduation by the end of Spring 2025.  
 
Support for students who need or want to change majors 
Undergraduates who are not within 60 units of graduation will need to change majors. 
Sonoma State has 37 continuing majors to choose from on the Closing and Continuing 
Programs list.  
 

https://budget.sonoma.edu/budget-deficit-resources
https://budget.sonoma.edu/budget-deficit-resources
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1IELNIcDpc6wMGKnxJ6w1s9Tp-vH42xMUqIHZw2Cmwu0/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1IELNIcDpc6wMGKnxJ6w1s9Tp-vH42xMUqIHZw2Cmwu0/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1IELNIcDpc6wMGKnxJ6w1s9Tp-vH42xMUqIHZw2Cmwu0/edit?tab=t.0
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1IELNIcDpc6wMGKnxJ6w1s9Tp-vH42xMUqIHZw2Cmwu0/edit?tab=t.0


All students are welcome to visit the Advising Center, which is holding drop-in hours (no 
appointment needed) all next week from 9-11am and 2-4pm in Schulz 1125. 
 
Additionally, all Seawolves are encouraged to join us at our Workshop on Selecting a 
Major on April 2, 2025. Mark the date in your calendar, and we will be sending more 
information as it gets closer. 
 
Again, I regret the disruption our changes may have on your academic pathway and 
lives. We want to support you, and we are so grateful to have you in our Seawolf 
community.  
 

https://advising.sonoma.edu/

